
The Buckeye Local School District will be accepting 
applications for Kindergarten beginning March 1, 
2022 through March 31, 2022.  All applications will be 
online only.  You can apply through our website: www.
buckeyeschools.info.  If you live outside the Buckeye 
district, you must complete an Open Enrollment 
application in addition to the Kindergarten application 
which is also available on our website.  Information 
regarding the screening process will be available 
at a later date.  Please visit our website for further 
information when it becomes available.

Open Enrollment applications for grades 1-12 will be 
accepted from May 1, 2022 through May 31, 2022.  


